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Greetings, 

Final Renewal Reminder 
 

If you have not renewed your license, please be advised that late fees 
are now in effect, and will continue to accrue daily until March 31, 
2015. If you do not intend to renew your license, please inform the  
office if you have not done so already. Thank you again to the 
Members who renewed early. 

 

Final Document Posted for Special Meeting 
 

The side by side legal opinion document is now posted to  the 
website. Please go to Members' News to review all the documents in 
preparation for the meeting this Saturday March 7, 2015. The power 
point presentation will be posted to the website after the meeting to 
inform any Members who are unable to attend. 

 

AGM Brag n' Steal Application Deadline Extended 
 

The application deadline for the AGM Brag n' Steal has been extended 
to March 15, 2015. Check the AGM Brag n' Steal headline on the  
website for more details. Please take this opportunity to share your 
research or workplace initiatives with your colleagues. Complete the  
application form and submit to the office or the AGM Chair. We 
look forward to seeing you there. 
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